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I am writing in support of bill#1642, An Act to Strengthen the Teaching of Wabanaki 
Studies in Maine Schools. I think it is essential for people to understand the history of 
the indigenous people in our area in order to be able to understand the issues they 
have today. Children should be taught this from the start. This bill was passed 
previously and needs to be enacted now.
Thank you!
Sandra Katz
Saco ME


